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Potluck 
Tuesday, October 8, at 6pm – FREE.  No cost, just 
bring an entrée, vegetable, salad, or dessert.  Iced 
tea, lemonade and decaf coffee available.  Sign-up 
sheet in the clubhouse or call Susan Beatty or Debbie 
McDonald. 

Spaghetti Dinner @ The WOV Clubhouse – 
Tuesday, October 29, 6pm - $10 per person.  
Spaghetti, Salad, Bread, Dessert.  Iced tea, lemonade 
and decaf coffee available.  To purchase tickets, 
contact Gretchen Soards. Deadline to purchase 
tickets is Wednesday October 24.  EAT IN AND 
CARRY OUT ORDERS AVAILABLE. 

Bunco   
Tuesday, October 22 @ 6pm, at the clubhouse.  All 
residents are welcome.  Any questions, contact Betty 
Mueller.   

Monthly Book Club 
Wednesday, October 16, at 10:30 in the clubhouse.  
The book for October is Their Eyes Were Watching 
God by Zora Neale Hurston.  Join us!  All are 
welcome.   

Painting with Watercolors  
Thursdays, 4pm at the clubhouse.  Call Gretchen for 
more information. 

Cardio Exercise / Chair Yoga 
Monday, Wednesday, Friday mornings at clubhouse.  
See the calendar for times.  Questions: call Denise 
Cross. 

T’ai Chi (Taiji)  
Jim Showalter teaches two T’ai Chi classes at the 
clubhouse:  Sundays at 3:30 and Wednesdays at 
4:30.  Everyone is welcome, at any level. 

Grateful Gatherings 
Saundra Gano hosts a women's fellowship in her 
home, 3rd Thursday of each month at 10am.  All 
women are encouraged (not required) to share a 
poem, scripture, testimony, or one thing they are 
grateful for in a supportive and uplifting 
environment.  Light refreshments served. 

 

 

WOV Annual Meeting 
Saturday, October 19, 3:00pm, at the Scott County 
Library, Room C.  Please attend this important 
meeting.  We will elect directors to the Board and 
will answer questions regarding the 2025 proposed 
budget.  Please plan to arrive by 2:45 to sign in. 

Meeting information was sent to all owners by US 
Mail.  If you have not received yours, please contact 
any Board member.  Remember, you must have a 
Designated Voter Form on file in order to vote or 
assign a proxy.  If you’re unsure about your eligibility 
to vote, contact Peggy Bern, Association Secretary. 

Shrub Trimming 
The landscaping crew will be trimming shrubs this 
week starting Wednesday, October 2.  If you don't 
want them to trim the shrubs around your unit, 
please attach "do not trim" tags on them. 

Reminder 
Monthly dues are considered late if they arrive after 
the first of the month, and a late fee of $25 is 
automatically assessed if payment is received after 
business hours on the 10th of the month.  A “bill-pay” 
program often takes several days for the payment to 
be received.  If you use your bank’s bill-pay service, 
we recommend you set up payment for five days 
prior to the first of the month to avoid your payment 
arriving after the 10th and incurring a late fee.   

Christmas Dinner 
December 10, 5:30pm - $40 per person at The 
Clubhouse at CANEWOOD (formerly Wilshire’s).  To 
purchase Christmas Dinner tickets, contact Gretchen 
Soards. 

Need to contact a Board member? 
Bill Cross, President 
Peggy Bern, Secretary    
Dennis McDonald, Vice-President 
Don Mueller, Director 
Gretchen Soards, Director 
Linda Stone, Director 
Jinny Teague, Treasurer  


